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Martin Lindqvist new Chief Financial Officer

Martin Lindqvist, at present Finance Director at SSAB Tunnplåt, has been
appointed as the new Chief Financial Officer within the SSAB Group with
effect from 1 May 2001. He will be a member of the SSAB Group
management.

Martin Lindqvist, 39, has been Finance Director of SSAB Tunnplåt since
1998. Before he joined SSAB, he was Chief Controller within the NCC
Group.


